
 
 

UPDATE ON THE PORT OF MONTREAL 
RAIL CAPACITY EXPANSION PROJECT  

 
(JULY 2021) 

 

Project works to increase rail freight capacity are underway on Port of Montreal territory between Alphonse D. Roy and 
Valois Streets (Sections 39 to 44, shown in yellow on the map). 

 

 

Phase 1 (Sections 39 to 44): June to November 2021, Phase 2 (Sections 32 to 39): May to November 2022, Phase 3 (Sections 24 to  
32): May to November 2023 
 
Due to technical challenges encountered at the start of construction, piling work must be done differently. Mitigation 
measures are being considered and will be closely monitored. 

Please note that the piling work will be completed in early August and will be done during the day, on weekdays. Phase 1 
of this project is expected to be completed in November of this year and the work will be carried out mainly from Monday 
to Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. On rare occasions, work will be done on weekends. 

Phases 2 and 3 of the port capacity expansion project will be completed in 2022 and 2023. For more information, we invite 
you to visit the project's website: https://www.port-montreal.com/en/the-port-of-montreal/projects/rail-capacity-
expansion-project  

For any question about the projects or project works at the Port of Montreal: 
port-montreal.com  ▪  facebook.com/PortMontreal  ▪  communications@port-montreal.com   

In the event of an emergency, contact the Control Centre at 514 283-6911 
 

The Montreal Port Authority team 

 

 


